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Volunteer Opportunities 
Will you give 3?   

 
We are asking every parent to volunteer at least three hours for each student at Floyd.  Please 

email Cynthea.Lester@cobb.k12.org and let her know what you would like to do.  Thanks!! 

1. Restroom/Cafeteria Monitors – Help us monitor our kids as they wolf down their nutritious meals. 

2. Morning and/or Afternoon Car Riders and Walkers Monitor – Everyday, we must see our walkers and car riders safely 

into and out of the building, and we sure could use your help. 

3. Front Office/Admin Assistance – Schedule a time to come in and help us out in the offices. 

4. Floyd Beautification – As your schedule permits, come onto the campus and rake, plant flowers, mulch, and keep Floyd’s 

grounds looking pristine. In the spring, there is a Floyd Beautification Event Day we all look forward to as well. 

5. Bulletin Board Decorators and Poster Makers – Come on in and bring your creative touch to our school hallways as we 

keep the masses informed. 

6. Grant Writing – Research and write grants that would benefit our school. We can never have too much ”moolah” and 

technology! 

7. Floyd Partner in Education – We would love to partner with you in business – no community is greater than its schools. 

Where schools thrive, communities grow and prosper. 

8. PTSA Member – EVERYONE, absolutely everyone can and should join our fabulous PTSA. Your membership makes a huge 

contribution to our school. In fact, if this is all you can do this year, it is enough. Please join. 

9. Cultural History Event Planning – Occurring throughout the year, we need helpers to decorate, bring in speakers, and 

possibly even serve food celebrating the different cultures represented in our school 

10. Reading Bowl Team – Yes, reading is a team sport! Volunteer to meet weekly, in the morning, with students and prepare 

them for the Helen Ruffin Reading Bowl Competition in January. 

11. Morning Computer Lab Assistant – Every Tuesday and Thursday morning, we’d like to open our computer lab for 

students. We need your assistance to make this possible. 

12. Positive Behavior Interventions and Support Team – This team meets monthly to analyze discipline data and come up 

with strategies to reduce student discipline violations.  

13. School Store – The School Store opens the last Wednesday of every month from 11-12:30. The students love these 

volunteers best of all :-) 

14. Teacher Helper – Teachers need help laminating, making copies, decorating boards, organizing homeroom parents. 
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